
 

 

PRE-MEETING CONFERENCE 

TUESDAY, APRIL 12, 2016 

5:30 P.M. 

 

 The Pre-Meeting Conference of the City Council of the City of Vineland was called to order by the 

President, Anthony R. Fanucci. 

 The following members were present at roll call: 

Councilman Angela Calakos 

Councilwoman Maritza Gonzalez 

   Councilman Paul F. Spinelli 

   President Anthony R. Fanucci 

 

 Councilman John A. Procopio was absent. 

 

 Also present were: Richard Tonetta, City Solicitor 

    Robert Dickenson, Assistant Business Administrator 

 

 President Fanucci led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

The Municipal Clerk stated Public Notice of this meeting, pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, 

has been given on December 15, 2015 by the City Clerk in the following manner: 

 

  1.  Posting written notice on the official bulletin board in the lobby of the 

       City Hall on; 

 

  2.  Providing written notice to the offices of The Daily Journal and The Press 

       of Atlantic City; 

 

  3.  Filing written notice in the office of the City Clerk of the City of Vineland. 

 

 President Fanucci asked if anyone from the public would like to comment.   

  

 There was no public comment. 

 

 The Clerk reviewed the changes to the agenda since the April 5 work session.  Resolution No. 2016-

123, commending the 2016 Citizen Police Academy participants, was added.  Resolution No. 2016-124, 

authorizing the person-to-person transfer of Alcoholic Beverage Plenary Retail Consumption License (with 

Broad Package Privilege) No. 0614-32-022-007 from Happy Main Discount Liquors & Deli, Inc. to Jagruti One, 

Inc., for premises located at 106 South Main Road, Vineland, NJ, was added. 

 

 President Fanucci entertained a motion by Councilman Spinelli, and seconded by Councilwoman 

Gonzalez, to adjourn the meeting.   

 

The Clerk called the roll:  YEAS:  Councilwoman Calakos 

   Councilwoman Gonzalez 

   Councilman Spinelli 

   President Fanucci 

      

 

 

 

 

             

               Anthony R. Fanucci 

              President of  Council  

 

ATTEST:        

     

               

 

       

  Keith Petrosky, RMC 

   Municipal Clerk 


